
WAIMAKARIRI DISTRICT COUNCIL

The Community Board wants to hear 
of your ideas, initiatives, events, 
projects, opinions, concerns...

Oxford-Ohoka
Community Board
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The Community Board is elected by you 
to represent and advocate the interests 
of your community. We want to do the 
best for you and the community, and so 
encourage you to talk to us.

The Board will listen and advise on how 
we can help you.

Anyone can contact the Board - 
individuals, organisations, businesses, 
clubs, children, youth, adults, schools...

You are very welcome to attend any 
Board meeting. Times, venues and 
agendas are always available from 
your local service centre, library, or visit 
waimakariri.govt.nz

Contact the Governance Advisers if you 
would like to speak at a Board meeting. 
They will happily assist you to do this.

Usually if you speak to the Board it will 
be near the start of a meeting for up 
to 10 minutes. You will be able to share 
your thoughts and answer questions. 

You are welcome to share diagrams, 
pictures and photos. 

Thomas Robson 
Chair, Oxford-Ohoka Community Board 

Mobile: 022 100 4744 
Email: thomas.robson@wmk.govt.nz


